
From the desk of Bruce Holliday: 

The TD and senior officials update is open to all clubs and their members.  The intent of this year’s 

meeting is to address, discuss and inform all attending about race quality.  Race quality is the most 

important factor in organizing and hosting racing events.  For an event that has good race quality, it 

offers the entered athletes the best opportunity to demonstrate their skills and obtain the best results. 

And ultimately racing is about results and providing athletes with every opportunity to achieve those 

results. 

The session is intended to be an open discussion, and will lead off with lead speakers in five areas – Race 

Chair or outside the fences, Chief of Race or inside the fences, Chief of Course and piste preparations, 

Chief of Timing and all the aspects for consideration and organizing for a successfully timed event, and 

The Race Administrator. There will be ample time for interaction and questions. 

All are welcome. 

Location is the Holiday Inn on West Broadway in Vancouver; date is October 3rd; time is 10 am. An RSVP 

to either myself at bholliday@telus.net or Kathy Stahr at KathyS@bcalpine.com would be appreciated, 

simply to have a numbers attending perspective in order to make the necessary arrangements. 
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